
Brianna Renee Drake
Memorial Scholarship

Brianna Drake attended Grand Canyon High School during her junior and senior years,
graduating in 2016. Brianna improved in her academics, graduated and entered the local
workforce. Her life ended in a tragic vehicle accident in August 2016. This $1,000
annually renewable scholarship is established in Brianna’s memory by the generous
contribution from GRUPO STILO USA.

How to apply:

1. Complete the personal contact information at the bottom of this page.

2. Complete and attach a one-page essay which includes the following information:

● Tell about yourself and describe your future plans and goals;
● A brief description of how your academics improved from the start to the end of

your high school experience;
● Your service to the Grand Canyon/Tusayan community.

Submit the completed application and essay to the High School Counselor, by the end of
school day, April 28, 2022.

Student Name: _______________________________________________________________________

Personal E-Mail address: _____________________________________________________________

Phone Number: ______________________________________________________________________

Name of university, community college or vocational school attending:

_____________________________________________________________________________________

The scholarship applications will be reviewed and a yearly recipient chosen by a
committee of HS teachers.


